EI Pa EXPLORATION P O BOX 289
SU COMPANY FARMINGTON. NEW MEXICO 87401

PHONE: 505-325-2841

August 12, 1980

Aztec District Director
Energy and Minerals Department
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Excess Shut in on a Commingled well.

Dear Mr. Chavez:

—

The Blanco #15 (PM) commingled well infk 36—28-6§t\Rio Arriba County,

New Mexico was -shut in July 27, 1980 for eéuipment repair and returned to
production August 12, 1980. N.M.0O,C.C. order number R-5495 requires that
any shut in period in excess of seven days be reported to you.

The equipment repair should solve the producing problem with this
well and no further shut in should be necessary.

If further information is needed, please call.

Yours very truly,

H. E. McAnally
Senior Production Engineer /
\

HEM:al

cc: D. C. Adams
L. E. Mabe, Jr.
K. C. McBride
Well File
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